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Route 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, !daho a,341 
October 21. 1978 

Dr. Jeff B. Havill 
Alma College 
Department of Art and Design 
Uma, Michigan 48801 

Dear Br. Havill: 

I am sorry tor the delayed response tor your very kind offer to send 
samples or Eastern Michigan flint. This delay has been due to 
unplanned illness and I am now heading toward a complete recovery. 

I will be more than pleased to have you send the lithic materlal 
to DlY address in Kimberly . 11'.>wever, it you send by motor freight, 
it would have to go to Mn Falls. My' phone number for the Twin 
Falls fre1 ghtl.ine to contact me is ?33-'.3275. Perhaps it could be 
sent by United Parcel Service to ~ home in Kimberly, collect. 

I am looking forward to sending you a sample or an artifact produced 
trom this Michi gan materi&l. fo date I have never had the opportunity 
to work w1 th any Jltt.•chigan materials. I will save a porUon for the 
lithic lab at W&ehington state University et Pullman, Waehington. 

Thank you very muoh for your trouble and ertort. 

Dlil'.:awt 

Best regards, 

Ibn E. Crabtree, Research Associate 
Prehistoric Technology 


